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“Blended Learning” 

 
If you end up having to self-isolate because you or someone you live with has 
symptoms of the virus, then it is important to focus on your health and 
wellbeing first of all. 

If you are then able to do some college work, to help you keep up with the rest 
of your class, then that would be really valuable. 

On the Google Classroom page for your class, you will find the “Curriculum Plan” 
for the year.  Hopefully this is familiar to you as you have a copy in your folder.  
In each week’s planned work, the number refers to the chapter number in the 
Pearson Active Learn books, either electronically or on paper if you have bought 
the books.  It should be possible for you to see where we have got to, and to 
read and work through the next section(s) to keep building your knowledge.  
Obviously doing the questions from the exercises would be helpful too. 

If for some reason, the Pearson explanations do not help, then remember that 
you also have access to DrFrostMaths.com, and also that there are lots of videos 
explaining A Level topics on the internet.  Khan Academy is very good for this in 
particular. 

Finally, don’t forget that you are also able to be in touch with the teachers for 
your class directly by email, and we will obviously help as much as we can to 
keep you updated and confident! 

Thank you. 


